
Closing Prayer 

Loving God, 

As we bring this meeting to a close, we offer our gratitude for your 
presence among us. We thank you for the guidance, insights, and shared 
commitment to fostering a more inclusive and equitable Catholic school 
community. 

We acknowledge the progress we have made and the important 
discussions we have engaged in. May the seeds of compassion, 
understanding, and respect that were sown during this meeting continue to 
grow and bear fruit in our actions and policies. 

Help us to translate our discussions and commitments into concrete actions 
that promote justice, equity, and unity within our Catholic school system. 
Strengthen our resolve to confront bias, challenge systems of oppression, 
and dismantle barriers that hinder inclusivity. 

We ask for your grace to nurture a spirit of collaboration, open dialogue, 
and ongoing learning among all stakeholders. Guide us as we continue to 
cultivate an environment where all voices are heard, respected, and 
embraced. 

We entrust our efforts to you, O God, knowing that with your help, we can 
create a community that reflects the love and compassion of Jesus Christ. 
May the work we have begun here today inspire and transform our Catholic 
school board for the greater glory of your Kingdom. 

In the name of the Father, and of the Son, and of the Holy Spirit, we pray. 

Amen 


